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Amber Burke

From: Mark Truhan <smtruhan@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 8:36 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S.265

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[External] 

 

Dear Amber Burke,  
 

Please pass my message on to the House Judiciary Committee. 
 

"S.265 is completely unnecessary and is being 

misused as a vehicle for a Martin LaLonde Gun Control Campaign." 

 

Mr. LaLonde has done this before in an attempt to terminate the legal gun 
ownership rights of the citizens of the United States and the State of Vermont  any 
way he can.  Mr. LaLonde is basically afraid of guns, (and things that go bump in 
the night),  and is pushing for the prohibition of the private ownership of firearms in 
Vermont to quell his own personal fears. He does not represent Vermonters in any 
way, shape or form.  Vermonters deserve better representation.  
Thank you for carrying the message. 
 

Stephen Truhan 

North Clarendon, Vermont 
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